
 

 

 

 

 

 March 9, 2020 

Shri Nitin Redasani 

Vasantas Super Shop 

Jalgaon 

 

Respected Sir, 

It gives us immense pleasure to invite you at our Institute. We request you to be our 

guest on Friday, 13 March 2020 and address our MBA students at 10.30 AM. Your 

experience and expertise in retail field will be very useful in giving insights to our 

students. 

We at IMR always try to provide opportunity to learn from practitioners of 

management. You are a well wisher of this institute and we look forward to your 

cooperation. 

Thanks and Regards, 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Prof Shilpa Bendale 

Director 


